
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
December 10th, 2018 

 

Dear CMC Student: 

 

Congratulations on being nominated and accepting the opportunity to enter into Clackamas Middle 

College’s Pathways to College Program. The Pathways to College Program allows students to begin their 

transition over to Clackamas Community College. Our Pathways counselor will be communicating with 

each of you about which of our Pathways to College program options will be the best fit for your long-

term college and career goals: transfer option or career/technical option. Winter term classes for the 

Pathways to College Program will begin on Monday, January 7th, 2019. 

 

In order to help with the communication of this process, we invite you and your parents/guardians to 

attend a Pathways to College Orientation to be held next Friday, December 14th from 12:45 pm to 

2:15 pm at the CCC Harmony Campus. We will meet in the lobby of the Harmony East building. 

 

During this orientation, we will go over rules, procedures, and protocols in order to be successful and 

remain in our college transition programs. In addition, a tour of the CCC Harmony campus will be given. 

We will also give out classroom and building assignments for each class along with textbook 

information.  Textbooks will be provided (checked out to the student) for the Pathways to College 

Programs and need to be picked up from Crystal at CMC on Monday, January 7th before your first college 

class. 

 

Student attendance is required, so please plan on attending. If you have any questions, please contact our 

counselors, Michael Ferber and Kami Aguilar.  They both can be reached at the following e-mail 

addresses and phone numbers: 

• ferberm@nclack.k12.or.us 

• 503-518-5925 ext. 104 

• aguilark@nclack.k12.or.us 

• 503-518-5925 ext. 105 

Thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Brian Sien 

Principal 

Clackamas Middle College 
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